Report from our P.B.A. Annual Meeting

The 145th Paluxy Baptist Association annual meeting is now in the history books. Pastors and lay
leaders from many of our churches gathered at Waples Baptist Church on Monday, October 21st to
hear testimonies, sing great hymns, worship, and fellowship with members from several of our
churches.

According to the reports that | have personally received the evening was one of the best annual
meetings that our association has ever conducted. Thank you to Waples Baptist Church for hosting
this year's event. Next year: We will meet with the congregation at Happy Trails Cowboy Church
which assembles on Sundays at 1017 County Road 1024, Glen Rose. Their Pastor J.J. Jennings will
bring the annual message at that meeting, which will take place on October 27, 2025.

During this years' first session, testimonies were shared by the host pastor of Waples Baptist
Church Lindsay Luedeker, Wendell Romans of the Texans on Mission, Travis Mott talked about
Casas por Cristo, and Stephen Jumper along with Shara Cowen from International Commission in
Lewisville. Our hearts were stirred as we listened to what GOD has been doing in the lives of these
Servants and the ministries that they represent.

Many ministries had displays in the foyer at Waples including Latham Springs Camp, Southern
Baptist of Texas, Baptist General Convention, Casas por Cristo, and our own chainsaw team from
Texans on Mission-Paluxy Baptist Association chapter.

A couple of activities will happen between now and the end of the calendar year. Those include a
solar/night viewing to be held on November 2nd from 5:00-9:00 PM at Paluxy Baptist Church, 9530
Paluxy Circle, Paluxy, Tx. For more information about this event call 254-823-6601. Our PBA Bi-
Vocational Pastors and Wives Day at Cora's Retreat Center will be held on Saturday, November 9th.

As we approach the busiest time of the year, let's remember to stay focused on “telling others”
about Jesus. Let’s all be engaged in praying for individuals who do not know our Lord and Savior.
What an awesome responsibility and privilege. During all of the festivities and celebrations, may the
simple and profound message of hope and salvation be on our lips.

May GOD bless You and Your ministry.

Please pray for our pastors, staff members, and churches of the Paluxy Baptist Association.

Boots Hubbard, Director of Missions

Paluxy Baptist Association



